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Question: SBT 8 

 

Topic:   APRA – Shutdown of Funds 

Hansard Page: E114 

 
 
Senator Sherry asked: 
 
What is the effect in members arising from Corporate funds switching to master trusts 
or industry funds? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
APRA-regulated funds are not required to report to APRA the entities to which its 
members have transferred upon a fund’s wind up.  APRA is therefore unable to 
speculate on the “effect in members arising from Corporate funds switching to master 
trusts or industry funds.” 
 
However, the 2004 edition of the Annual Superannuation Bulletin shows that the 
number of members’ accounts in corporate superannuation funds increased during the 
2004 reporting period, as did the number of members’ accounts in retail and industry 
funds. 
 
APRA-regulated superannuation entities provide member account data to APRA 
annually.  APRA publishes this information in the Annual Superannuation Bulletin. 
 
 
The relevant table from that publication is reproduced below: 
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